
 

 

The proposed FINRA rules should offer a complete exemption to those reps, clients and 
accounts that operate pursuant to a written investment management agreement under federal 
and/or state investment advisor laws.  The proposed rules should also recognize that investment 
management agreements often appoint entities, not individual persons, as the authorized party 
to exercise investment advisor powers. 
Thanks for your consideration. 
  
Neal Nakagiri 
 


